
 

 

 

Principal Message for September 29, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Please check PowerSchool for your child’s interim progress. If you see a 20% or 40% 
next to a graded assignment, most likely they did not complete the assignment. If you 
need PowerSchool Parent Access here is the link to the form where parents can 
request: https://bit.ly/psparent2324 
 
Mark your calendars. Thursday, October 26th from 5:30-7:00 pm, we will be hosting 
our Family Homecoming Student-Led Conference Event following the football game. 
We will also be having a General PTA Meeting in the cafeteria at 5:00 pm. 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. For questions regarding athletics, 
please reach out to our Athletic Director, Melvin Chambers at mchambers@wcpss.net. 

Wednesday, October 4-Girls’ Volleyball vs. Durant MS at Carroll MS 
Wednesday, October 4-Girls’ Soccer vs. Durant MS at Carroll MS 
Thursday, October 5—Football vs. Durant MS at Carroll MS 
 
Parents, please remind your child that attending athletic events is a privilege. We want 
students to attend and support our athletes and school. We also want students safe 
and demonstrating appropriate behavior. If your child is being disruptive and out of 
control, they will not be allowed to participate in athletic events. Your support with 
this is much appreciated. Go Cougars! 
 
Interested in purchasing online tickets for an athletic event? You can also purchase a 
Season Pass that will get you into all events.  https://gofan.co/app/school/NC68205 
Each game ticket is $6. A Season Pass in $40 and good for the season. 

 
Friday, October 6th is Fall Picture Day! 
 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://bit.ly/psparent2324
https://wakecountyathleticzone.com/carroll/
mailto:mchambers@wcpss.net
https://gofan.co/app/school/NC68205


 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 
No Fuss Fundraiser Coming Soon!!! 

 
From October 5th through the 26th the PTA will be asking all parents to give any 
amount they can to raise $15,000 in 15 school days. Donation envelopes and our No 
Fuss Flyer will be coming home with your child on the 5th. You can place cash or 
checks in the envelopes or donate online! Students will be in charge of placing 
their donation envelopes into the PTA lockbox. Receipts will be given upon request.  
 
The classroom with the HIGHEST PERCENTAGE of PARTICIPATION (any amount is 
accepted!) in our No Fuss Fundraiser will earn a pizza party!!  
 
Funds will go towards supporting students academically and socially. Some examples 
are: funding field trips, providing student and classroom incentives, purchasing 
innovative teaching resources, sponsoring after-school clubs, improving the outdoor 
courtyard for students to eat lunch, and so much more!  ANY AMOUNT COUNTS!!! 
*********************************************************************** 
Monthly PTA Cougar News—Coming Soon 
*********************************************************************** 
New Carroll T-shirts, Pajama Pants, and Hoodies!  

 
All new spirit wear will be arriving soon and delivered to students next week. If you 
haven't purchased yours, there is still time!! Click HERE to purchase a shirt for $15.  
 
We also have additional pajama pants and hoodies for students who need smaller 
sizes. Click HERE to visit our school store!  
*********************************************************************** 
It's Never Too Late! Join PTA Now!  
Click HERE to purchase your $10 family membership online. 

https://carroll.memberhub.com/store/items/913286
https://carroll.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true
https://carroll.memberhub.com/store/items/10755


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

If you want to know what your child is working on in their classes. Please visit our 

Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG). If you have an immediate need please contact me directly 

at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 

mailto:tzarzecki@wcpss.net

